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Please reject LD1570 until proper studies have been conducted and evaluated. 
Multiple U.S. Surgeon Generals have affirmed the important benefit of public water 
fluoridation. It is good that discussions are being had on long term effects. We do not 
truly KNOW of any true negative affects. We do KNOW that without such measures, 
communities experience greater rates of tooth decay which adversely affect the 
populations that do not have access to routine dental care. 
The overwhelming majority to dentists support water fluoridation- which directly 
reduces our business!! What other profession tries to put itself out of business??!!
Thank You, L. Homicz, DDS


